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March 23, 2018

Shawn McKee

RE: Stratmoor Hills Water and Sewer Service
Dear Mr. McKee,

I am sending this letter to provide you assurance that the Stratmoor Hills Water and Sanitation
Districts have the capacity to provide services to the development you described West of
Venetucci Blvd. between Westmark Ave. and Chamberlin Ave. The District is committed to
providing water and sewer services to this location.

The existing water system would need to be extended to reach your property and looped to
provide optimum water delivery.

The sewer would likely have to be pumped to our existing sanitary sewer for us to provide you
service. If another alternative would meet your needs better, [ would be happy to work with you
on that as well.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

L2 w

Kirk Medina

District Manager

Stratmoor Hills Water and Sanitation Districts
719-210-5295



